Announcements

SILENT AUCTION BASKETS: We are in need of more pieces to

complete the following baskets:

Pioneer Woman Summer Time Fun Playdough basket Cinderella/princess

Bird Gardening-gift certificate to a nursery

Thanksgiving basket Kid's Toys Legos Movie night

Christmas Cardinal or red bird Dog-need treats Coffee-need kcups

Barbie Tea-need cup and saucer, teas

Exercise-gift certificate for a membership at the Y Nail-gift certificate for a manicure or pedicure Ice cream-gift certificate to Braum's or Dillon's

Football party-paper plates/napkins/cups, snacks, dips

Pizza-gift certificate for pizza at someplace

Tailgate-gift certificate or meat, paper plates/napkins/cups Any holidays like 4th of July, St Patrick's Day, Valentine, Spring

We also need people to complete whole baskets. If you need and idea, we have them. Please let Melinda or Karla know what basket theme you will be completing. Or you may give money to Melinda and we will buy the items to fill a basket.

LITURGIST LIST: As we begin to work on the list of those who serve the church as liturgist during worship each Sunday next year, we would like to add your name to the list if you wish to serve Salem in this capacity. If you would like to add your name to or remove your name from the list please let the church office know.

CHILDREN'S SHOEBOX MINISTRY: This is an opportunity to share in making the season even more memorable, not just for ourselves but others as well. We are gathering Christmas Shoeboxes for the children in the local homeless shelter and foster children in the Newton area. Our goal is to have the boxes ready to go by December 3, 2018. Please consider donating any small gifts that will fit in a shoebox. The age brackets that boxes are based on are: infant, toddler, 3-5, 6-8, 9-11, 12-14, 15-18, for either boy or girl. If you want to do a complete box yourself, that is wonderful or you may donate items or financial contributions that will be used to complete other boxes. Boxes or contributions may be left at the church office or you may contact Kasha Stiner at 316-712-1889. Thank you for your support in this mission outreach project.

TEN THOUSAND VILLAGES: November 23-25 Prairie Harvest Mezzanine, 601 North Main, Newton. A variety of Fair Trade items will be sold from artisans around the world. Saturday, December 1 (9 a.m. to 1 p.m.) Kidron Bethel Marketplace, 3001 lvy Drive, Newton, there will be Fair Trade coffee, tea chocolate along with Christmas Ornaments and small nativities.

Announcements

SILENT AUCTION BASKETS: We are in need of more pieces to

complete the following baskets:

Pioneer Woman Summer Time Fun Playdough basket Cinderella/princess

Bird Gardening-gift certificate to a nursery

Thanksgiving basket Kid's Toys Legos Movie night

Christmas Cardinal or red bird Dog-need treats Coffee-need kcups

Barbie Tea-need cup and saucer, teas

Exercise-gift certificate for a membership at the Y Nail-gift certificate for a manicure or pedicure Ice cream-gift certificate to Braum's or Dillon's

Football party-paper plates/napkins/cups, snacks, dips

Pizza-gift certificate for pizza at someplace

Tailgate-gift certificate or meat, paper plates/napkins/cups Any holidays like 4th of July, St Patrick's Day, Valentine, Spring

We also need people to complete whole baskets. If you need and idea, we have them. Please let Melinda or Karla know what basket theme you will be completing. Or you may give money to Melinda and we will buy the items to fill a basket.

LITURGIST LIST: As we begin to work on the list of those who serve the church as liturgist during worship each Sunday next year, we would like to add your name to the list if you wish to serve Salem in this capacity. If you would like to add your name to or remove your name from the list please let the church office know.

CHILDREN'S SHOEBOX MINISTRY: This is an opportunity to share in making the season even more memorable, not just for ourselves but others as well. We are gathering Christmas Shoeboxes for the children in the local homeless shelter and foster children in the Newton area. Our goal is to have the boxes ready to go by December 3, 2018. Please consider donating any small gifts that will fit in a shoebox. The age brackets that boxes are based on are: infant, toddler, 3-5, 6-8, 9-11, 12-14, 15-18, for either boy or girl. If you want to do a complete box yourself, that is wonderful or you may donate items or financial contributions that will be used to complete other boxes. Boxes or contributions may be left at the church office or you may contact Kasha Stiner at 316-712-1889. Thank you for your support in this mission outreach project.

TEN THOUSAND VILLAGES: November 23-25 Prairie Harvest Mezzanine, 601 North Main, Newton. A variety of Fair Trade items will be sold from artisans around the world. Saturday, December 1 (9 a.m. to 1 p.m.) Kidron Bethel Marketplace, 3001 Ivy Drive, Newton, there will be Fair Trade coffee, tea chocolate along with Christmas Ornaments and small nativities.